From: Jeff Reinke

To: Transportation Commission

Cc: Jeff Reinke

Subject: The intersection of Baldwin Street and East Mifflin Street.
Date: Thursday, September 7, 2023 7:54:16 AM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

To whom it concerns,
East Mifflin Street is a bike boulevard. Many of our neighborhood children use this biking route to go to
and from Lapham

School. Or to go back and forth to the child care school on the 1300 block of East Mifflin. Or to go back
and forth to the

MyArts building. And soon to go back and forth to the soon to open WYSO (Wisconsin Youth Sympathy
Orchestra) building.

And sometimes families use this intersection to go back and forth to events at Breese Stevens Field.

We believe what is needed is a rapid flashing beacon light at this intersection.

Thank you very much for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Karen Banaszak and Jeff Reinke
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